

Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.

24th June 2021

Dear Parents/carers

As we are nearing the end of the school year, it is now time to recall all laptops that have been issued to pupils.

If your child has been assigned a laptop, please can they be returned, along with the power adapter and case by **Thursday 8th July 2021.**

Laptops will be reissued in the Autumn term once the necessary updates are completed.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Mrs Palmer

Stamshaw Junior School Tipner Road PO2 8QH

Headteacher: Rob Jones HDE NPQH



Tel: 02392 661045 info@stamshawjun.org.uk www.stamshawjun.org.uk

Deputy Head: Sam Cantini BEd (Hons) NPQH